
  To: Leader and Members of the Executive    
Board 

(Councillors Humphreys, Chambers, 
Farrell, Hayfield, Phillips, Reilly, 
Simpson, Smith, M Stanley and D 
Wright) 
 

   
For the information of other Members of the 
Council 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EXECUTIVE BOARD AGENDA 
 

22 MARCH 2017  
 

The Executive Board will meet in the Council 
Chamber at the Council House, South Street, 
Atherstone, Warwickshire on Wednesday 22 
March 2017 at 6.30pm 
 

AGENDA 
 

1 Evacuation Procedure 
 

2 Apologies for Absence / Members away 
on official Council business.  

  
 3 Disclosable Pecuniary and Non-

Pecuniary Interests 
 
 
 
 

For general enquiries please contact  
David Harris, Democratic Services Manager, 
on 01827 719222 or via e-mail - 
davidharris@northwarks.gov.uk. 
 
For enquiries about specific reports please 
contact the officer named in the reports. 
  
The agenda and reports are available in 
large print and electronic accessible 
formats if requested. 
 



 

 
ITEMS FOR DISCUSSION AND DECISION 

(WHITE PAPERS) 
 
 
4 2018 Parliamentary Boundary Review – Report of the Chief 

Executive 
 
 Summary 
 

The purpose of this report is to consider whether the Council wishes to 
respond to the representations received in respect of the Boundary 
Commission’s 2018 Parliamentary Boundary Review for North 
Warwickshire. 

 
 The Contact Officer for this report is Jerry Hutchinson (719200). 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

JERRY HUTCHINSON 
Chief Executive 
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Agenda Item No 4 
 
Executive Board 
 
22 March 2017 
 

Report of the 
Chief Executive 

2018 Parliamentary Boundary 
Review 

 

1 Summary 
 
1.1 The purpose of this report is to consider whether the Council wishes to 

respond to the representations received in respect of the Boundary 
Commission’s 2018 Parliamentary Boundary Review for North Warwickshire. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2 Report 
 
2.1 Last year, the Boundary Commission for England published and consulted on 

initial proposals for new Parliamentary Constituency Boundaries. Details of 
the proposals were circulated to all Members.  

 
2.2 Nearly 20,000 responses were received by the Boundary Commission for 

England to that consultation. The next stage of the 2018 Review is that the 
Boundary Commission for England has published all those representations 
and invited comments on them for the statutory four-week period, until 
Monday 27 March 2017. All representations have been published on its 
website at www.bce2018.org.uk, where you can search by a number of 
different options, such as name, reference number, existing constituency or 
type of respondent, as well as using the interactive mapping system to locate 
comments geographically. A number of representations have been received 
in respect of North Warwickshire. 

 
3 Next Steps 
 
3.1 Following the secondary consultation, the Commission will be considering all 

representations received from both consultations, and will consider whether 
any revisions are needed. If it decides to revise the proposals, it will consult 
on the revised boundaries. The Commission expects any such consultation to 
happen towards the end of 2017, or in early 2018. 

 
 

Recommendation to the Council 
 
That the Council responds to the representations received in respect of 
the Boundary Commission’s 2018 Parliamentary Boundary Review for 
North Warwickshire.  
 

http://www.bce2018.org.uk/
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The Contact Officer for this report is Jerry Hutchinson (719200). 
 

Background Papers 
Local Government Act 1972 Section 100D, as substituted by the Local Government 

Act, 2000 Section 97 
 

Background Paper 
No 

Author Nature of Background 
Paper 

Date 
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